HARNETT COUNTY

r DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH ~~
TELEPHONE: 910-893-7550 A. WAYNE RAYNOR, MPH
FAX: 910-893-9429 DIRECTOR
January 25, 2002
William Gilchrist RE: County of Harnett Land Use Application 02-5-3737
414 Moore’s Chapel Road
Lillington, NC 27546

Dear Mr. Gilchrist,
On January 24, 2002, an Environmental Health Specialist from the Harnett County Health Department
attempted to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an Improvement Permit. This individual
was unable to evaluate your property for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Property lines/corners not marked or labeled

2. House corners not marked or labeled

3. Directions not clear to property

4. Property needs brush or vegetation removed

__X__ 5. Backhoe pits required

6. Other Due to rocky soil conditions, I will need to meet with backhoe on site. Please call me to
arrange a time. 1 will require one day’s notice.

When you have completed #5 and #6 please call our office at 910-893-7547 to confirm that the items
mentioned have been corrected, we will then reschedule your property for evaluation.

Sincerely,

o LML

Jo¢ West, RS

Environmental Health Specialist
Harnett County Health Department
JW/sgw

Copy: Central Permitting
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